BLISS FAMILY DENTAL CANCELLATION POLICY

We reserve time in our schedule for you in advance in order to accommodate your busy schedule. We
ask that you give us the same consideration when needing to change or cancel your appointment.
Effective January 1%, 2016, Bliss Family Dental is now requiring a two-business day advance notice if you
find it necessary to cancel or make changes to your appointment. If appropriate notice is not given, a
$50.00 fee* will be charged to your account.

We are aware that unforeseen events sometimes require cancelling an appointment and we do reserve
the right to accommodate for those rare instances, as well as take further action for those who
repeatedly offend this policy.

Thank you so much for putting your trust in Bliss Family Dental.

*This fee is subject to change without notice.
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